
UW Wind Symphony AlumS
are warmly invited to return to campus on 

Saturday, April 29, 2023, 

to perform with the ensemble as the 

Department of Music honors retiring 

Director of Bands, 
Dr. Robert Belser

Join the UW Alumni Association for a 
post-concert reception to recognize 

Dr. Belser and to re-connect with 
fellow classmates and musicians! 

The Department of Music looks 
forward to seeing all of you! 

To receive additional information on 
performance time, please be sure to 

RSVP using the link below.

http://uw.uwyo.edu/belser


